
10/06/2020 

MRS Eleni Wellings 
11 / 39 Bardo Rd RD 
Newport NSW 2106 
catcha6@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2020/0502 - 36 Bardo Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I am writing to you to express my concern to the demolition and construction of property 34 and 
36 Bardo Rd Newport. DA 2020/0502
Firstly the hours of work, 6am to 5pm 6 days a week is totally unreasonable. 
I am sure there are rules about construction not starting until 7am due to noise, and weekends 
should finish at midday Saturday.

Secondly as you must be aware that Bardo Rd is a very narrow street and exiting driveways is 
already difficult with cars parked on both sides of the road, blocking the view of oncoming 
traffic. We live next door to the kindergarten and take extra care with children running around, I 
am concerned for the safety of the children who can arrive at any time of day.

I also feel the whole plan and design of 12 units does not suit that location, I feel that is totally 
over development.

Yours sincerely
Eleni Wellings 

Sent: 10/06/2020 5:29:56 PM
Subject: Online Submission


